July 30, 1982

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl:

This letter verifies your reception of KTXC on January 20,
1982 at 5:15 p.m. Central Time. We are located in Port
Arthur, Texas and broadcast with 5,000 watts day and 1,000
watts night. We use a Continental 315F transmitter. Our
antenna system consists of 400' % wave vertical tower for
daytime non directional, and is used in conjunction with

a % wave vertical tower for our nighttime directional
signal.

Thanks for catching a listen. Maybe we'll sky in again
some night.

Regards,

- 7VE

Pat McCauley
Chief Engineer
KTXC/KHYS-FM
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